
 

Dear members of Local 2185, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to provide important informaƟon for 
our Doge members and to address the recent email from the Office of Personnel Management 
(OPM) sent on Saturday. Your concerns are our priority, and we want to ensure you are fully 
informed and supported. 

DO NOT SEND EMAILS OR MAKE PHONE CALLS 
DURING YOUR DUTY TIME. 
Please note the following key updates and acƟons from last week: 
 
Review of the OPM Email: We have thoroughly reviewed the contents of the email sent by OPM 
and have idenƟfied key areas of impact for our members. 
 
Member Support: Our team has been working diligently to address any concerns and quesƟons 
you may have regarding the email. We are here to provide guidance and support. 
 
CommunicaƟon with congress: We have iniƟated communicaƟon with congress to seek further 
clarificaƟon and to advocate for the best interests of our members. 
 
InformaƟon Sessions: We have organized informaƟon sessions to provide detailed explanaƟons 
and to answer any quesƟons you may have. Please stay UpToDate with our locals  facebook and 
website for more town hall meeƟng info in the future. 
 
Resource CompilaƟon: We are compiling a list of resources and contacts for Doge that may be 
beneficial for you. Please reach out to all Doge members and remind them that we are the 
American people before we are the federal workforce. 
 
AddiƟonally, we kindly request all members to use the contact list for Doge members and reach 
out to these representaƟves both by email and phone to express the importance of the maƩer. 
We will be providing a copy of a blanket email for you to use when contacƟng these 
representaƟves. 
 
Your engagement and feedback are crucial to ensuring we address all concerns effecƟvely. If you 
have any immediate quesƟons or require assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 
[contact informaƟon]. 

DO NOT SEND EMAILS OR MAKE PHONE CALLS DURING YOUR DUTY 
TIME. 



 

Thank you for your aƩenƟon to this maƩer. We are commiƩed to providing you with the 
necessary support and informaƟon. 
 
Best regards, AFGE LOCAL 2185 
Pres. Benjamin Powell 
V.P. Mint Phillips 


